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Sir Knights of Iowa and beyond: 

 A Mid Summer Knights Greeting! Grand Lodge of Iowa has 

done several Corner Stone ceremonies this summer and more are 

pending. We have helped with these as an Honor Guard. 

  It adds more color and spice to the pomp and 

circumstance. I have said this before and will state it again 

"Where else can you go and wear a black wool coat on the hottest 

day of the year!" We do enjoy doing it. 

Iowa Grand Chapter & Council sessions were held  in 

Burlington the end of July.  I got to meet with many old friends 

and make some new ones. 

 

  In service to our Lord. 

   Jerry Wahl 

   Grand Commander KT of Iowa 
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